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The board of education may seek proposals for bus service to transport students on field 
and activity trips.  The contracts may be single or multiple year agreements but shall not 
exceed three years.  Any multiple year contract shall be evaluated annually and may be 
terminated if the service is deemed inadequate. 
 
Upon instruction from the board of education the superintendent of schools will develop 
the specifications that will serve as the basis of the bid.  Any supplier of transportation 
services must agree that the vehicles, vehicle drivers, and services shall meet or exceed 
State law and all regulations set forth by the Nebraska Department of Education and/or 
the Nebraska Department of Motor Vehicles. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


